From: Randi Weingarten, Office of the President

**Sent:** Fri, 9 Apr 2021 22:56:45 +0000 **To:** Walensky, Rochelle (CDC/OD)

Cc: Berger, Sherri (CDC/OCOO/OD); Kelly Trautner, Health Issues; Tear Jones

Murphy, Office of the President

**Subject:** Re: Requesting Meeting about Variants

Thank you Doc

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 9, 2021, at 6:39 PM, Walensky, Rochelle (CDC/OD) <aux7@cdc.gov> wrote:

Dear Randi,

Many thanks for reaching out. I'll connect with my team and work to make this happen.

My best, Rochelle

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Randi Weingarten, Office of the President <rweingar@aft.org>

**Sent:** Friday, April 9, 2021 5:28 PM **To:** Walensky, Rochelle (CDC/OD)

Cc: Kelly Trautner, Health Issues; Tear Jones Murphy, Office of the President

Subject: Requesting Meeting about Variants

Dear Dr Walensky

On behalf of the AFT we would request a meeting with the CDC on the impact of the Covid variants, particularly what we are seeing in schools and communities.

Thank you

Randi Weingarten

Sent from my iPhone

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, <u>click here</u> to report it.